
KIWANIS CLUB OF KANKAKEE
February 6, 2017
Dear Principal/Counselor:

For over a decade the Kiwanis Club of Kankakee has been issuing scholarships to graduating seniors in high school who plan on going to college to pursue a career working with children.  Kiwanis is an international service club dedicated to helping children.

The Kankakee Kiwanis Club will award eight (8) $1000 scholarships in 2017 to deserving students who have demonstrated a commitment to school and community service and are focusing on a career with children or benefiting children.  Scholarship winners are selected based on several factors, including an essay detailing how they will help children in their future career, description of community service (including Key Club), and GPA.  
Students interested in applying for a scholarship should submit the enclosed application no later than April 4, 2017.
Applications may be submitted electronically to my administrative assistant Shawna Taylor at Taylors@besd53.org
Or mail to:   
Kiwanis Scholarship




Bourbonnais Elementary School District




281 W. John Casey




Bourbonnais, IL  60914
Please email Shawna with any questions.

Sincerely,

Daniel R. Hollowell, Ed.D.
BESD53 Superintendent

Kiwanis Scholarship Chairman

815-929-5100            hollowelld@besd53.org

